
W 
elcome to the May 2020 edition of  The Noodle, written and published 
by the FYC. For this issue of The Noodle, members of the FYC were 
asked to write about ñMothers Dayò. This topic allowed members to 

share their ñthoughts on their motherò in how special they are. We hope you will 
take a few minutes out of your busy schedule to learn about our experiences and 
enjoy our thoughts and opinions in this edition of The Noodle! 
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